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The Windjammer
Calendar
November:

Rotary 
Foundation Month

• Dec. 11: Board 
meeting.

Greeters
• Today: Pam 

Halloran and Robert 
Didier.

• Next week: Ruth 
Hamilton Heese and 

Robert Weiss.

Submit news to 
juneauwindjammer@

gmail.com.

Thanks to AK Litho/CopyWorks, for printing The Windjammer!

Auction action!
Get ready to claim some great items to benefit the Rotary Foundation

It seems like just a few weeks ago we 
first began talking about “Get Onboard 
with the Rotary 
Foundation” – our 
annual Foundation 
f u n d r a i s e r a n d 
c e l e b r a t i o n o f 
R o t a r y 
I n t e r n a t i o n a l ’ s 
F o u n d a t i o n 
Month. Now it’s 
time to not only 
get onboard but to 
get on down to the 
Treadwell Room at 
the Baranof Hotel today for the 
festivities.

  Thanks to the auction committee, 
there’ll be items galore to bid on for 

y o u r s e l f o r 
those on your 
h o l i d a y 
shopping list.  
I n f a c t , t h e 
a u c t i o n i s 
actually three 
events in one.
  A number of 
club members 
have a lready 
purchased their 
(mystery) grab 

What do my dollars do?
The Rotary Foundation transforms 

your gifts into projects that change lives 
both close to home and around the 
world. As the charitable arm of Rotary, 

Please see Dollars, Page 2

Please see Action, Page 2

Mind your manners
Juneau Rotarians — along with 
our inbounds — learned the 
finer points of  delightful dining 
at the annual UAS etiquette 
dinner on Wednesday. Seen 
here are, from left, Bob Rehfeld, 
Caitlyn McLaughlin, Tomi 
Katona, Lynne Johnson, Keni 
Campbell and Keishan Pillay.

Typhoon Haiyan

Rotary rolls 
in with relief

R o t a r y c l u b s 
around the world are 
pledging emergency 
aid to communities in 
the Philippines after 
last week’s massive 

Please see Rolls, 
Page 2
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Action
Continued from Page 1

bags. In fact, this year all 50 bags 
— two of which have 500 credits 
towards a Paul Harris Fellowship 
— have sold out in advance, 
netting $1,500 for the club 
already.
  Then there’s the silent and 
outcry auctions with art, Thyes 
Shaub jewelry, a ski clinic and 
lunch for two with Scott Foster, a 
number of dinners, lunch with 
our local delegation, a “Treadwell 

Tour,” gift baskets from Sandy 
Williams, Alaskan 
B r e w e r y, G C I , 
Wells Fargo and 
much, much more!
 Finally, there’s the 
dessert auction – 
no outcry, just an 
o u t p o u r i n g o f 
money, with the 
table spending the 
most getting first choice of one of 

the delectable desserts Mary Lou 
Gerbi has put 
together with the 
help of Heather 
Mitchell, Keni 
Campbell, Bruce 
Weyrach, Karen 
Morgan, Denny 
a n d P a t s y 
D e W i t t a n d 
Karen and Bob 

Rehfeld.

we tap into a global network of 
Rotarians who invest their time, 
money, and expertise into our 
priorities, such as eradicating 
polio and promoting peace. 
Foundation grants empower 
Rotarians to approach challenges 
such as poverty, illiteracy, and 
malnutrition with sustainable 
solutions that leave a lasting 
impact.

Strong financial oversight, a 
stellar charity rating, and a 
unique funding model mean that 
we make the very most of your 
contribution. Give and become a 
part of Rotary’s life-changing 
work.

Dollars
Continued from Page 1

The Dish from District 5010

Conference call for all Rotarians
It is time to register for the 2014 

Rotary Distr ict Conference 
“Changing Lives Under Northern 
Skies.” 

A t t e n d i n g t h e D i s t r i c t 
Conference in Anchorage will 
leave an indelible mark as fellow 
Rotarians and family members 
gather to celebrate its many 
accomplishments.

Rotarians are encouraged to 
attend and bring their family 
members; family involvement 
enriches the ent ire Rotary 
experience.

The District Conference will be 
held May 16-18, 2014. Assembly 
will begin at 8 a.m. on May 15. 
Please go online to register at 
rotary5010.com. 

Rolls
Continued from Page 1

typhoon flattened entire towns and villages, killed thousands and displaced 
nearly 600,000 people.

The situation remains dire as widespread destruction has made food, 
water, and medicine scarce in areas affected by Typhoon Haiyan.

Rotary President Ron Burton is urging clubs worldwide to continue to 
assist storm victims.

“I know we all want to help. I am urging our clubs to take action to 
provide emergency aid now and begin planning for the future when we can 
help rebuild,” Burton said. 

— To view this article in its entirety, please visit bit.ly/IdN8Bd.


